
Faces  Of  New  Bedford  #132:
Vernon Miles
Meet Vernon Miles, 38-year-old Area Sales
Manager for Caliber Home Loans.

Vernon originally grew up in Central Massachusetts, but moved
out to the area for school. He ended up getting into banking
as a teller for Fleet bank. He quickly moved up through the
bank and got involved with business banking.

After being swindled during the purchase of his first home, he
decided to learn more about mortgages, leading him into the
lender  business.  He  began  working  as  a  broker  and  after
getting married, ventured into the business full-time. Vernon
took his own personal experience and used that as the catalyst
of helping educate people on home ownership, so they wouldn’t
make the same mistake that he had in the past.

After some time in the business, he was able to rise out of
the recession in 2008, successfully growing the business he
was working for and helping countless local families securely
buy homes. Vernon also volunteers on several boards, including
United Way and Junior Achievement. He has helped run the Titan
Challenge at Umass Dartmouth with Junior Acheivement, which
helps high school sophomores win scholarship money by teaching
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them how to run businesses with a simulated game.

Recent, Vernon has taken the role of Area Sales Manager of
Caliber Home Loans, the second-largest mortgage servicer in
the country. He is excited as this company, which is new to
the area, is going to open up access to all new loan programs
to current and potential local home owners, not previously
offered by any other company.

_________________________________________________________
Faces of New Bedford is a project by Colton Simmons. If you
are interested in booking a shoot or getting prints from the
series email all inquiries to colton@coltonsimmons.com.

Follow  Colton  on  Instagram:
https://instagram.com/simmonscolton

Read more of the Faces of New Bedford series here.
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